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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

GDRA Continuing in the Rebuilding Efforts for the 

Trotwood Community 

 

Trotwood, Ohio, August 20, 2019 - The Greater Dayton Realtist Association 

is announcing a Press Conference on Wednesday, September 11, 2019, 

11:00 a.m. at the City of Trotwood Office Building, 3035 Olive Road, 

Trotwood, Ohio 45426 to present a monetary donation to the Trotwood 

Disaster Relief Fund.   

We have been joined in our continual rebuilding efforts by the Ohio Realtist 

Association, the Greater Cincinnati Realtist Association and the generous 

mortgage forgiving actions of Union Savings Bank. Trotwood was one of 

the cities in our immediate service area that suffered massive devastation 

from the Memorial Day tornados.   

The Greater Dayton Realtist Association (GDRA) is a Chapter of the 

National Association of Real Estate Brokers (NAREB).  NAREB was 

founded in 1947 and is the oldest African American trade association in 

America. Members of the NAREB organization are referred to as “Realtist”. 

The Realtist will share information and address the concerns of citizens 

regarding questionable rentals, rent-to-own and other offers being made to 

those who have been traumatized or impacted by this tragedy. 

In addition, the Realtist will announce their upcoming free home buying 

events occurring in October and November hosted by the Greater Dayton 

Realtist Association.  Visit the GDRA website for more details  - 

www.greaterdaytonrealtist.com. 
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